

CONSULATE-GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF SINGAPORE. M U M B A I

21 August 2023

Mr Gurudev Singh Director KTC Travels India

Dear Sir,

On behalf of the Consulate-General of the Republic of Singapore in Mumbai, I would like to extend my deepest appreciation to KTC Car Services, for helping our delegation during a recent visit to Ahmedabad in August led by our Singapore's Minister of State for Social and Family Development; and Home Affairs, Ms Sun Xueling for the G20 Ministerial Meeting on Women Empowerment.

Specifically, we would like to thank:

- i. Mr Rishi Uppal Deputy General Manager
- ii. Mr Prem Driver
- iii. Mr Magaram Driver
- 2 It was a pleasure working with them, and we hope to do so again in the future.

Thank you.

Yours Sincerely,

Riza Yacob

Vice-Consul (Admin & Consular)
On behalf of Consul-General